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30 June 2020 

Mr. Timothy S. Cooper 

Reference: F-2018-01132 

Dear Mr. Cooper: 

We received on 24 February 2020 your 14 February 2020 appeal to the Agency Release Panel 
regarding the response of the Information and Privacy Coordinator to your request submitted 
under the Freedom of Information Act seeking: 

Access to the Agency’s DCI General Walter B. Smith’s Weekly Friday Black Book Briefing for 19 
December 1952 to President Truman on the subject of “flying saucers” and any related document 
to this briefing 

We processed your initial request with the case reference number provided above. Please 
continue to use this case reference number so that We may more easily identify your 
administrative appeal. 

Sincerely, 

//MW 
Mark Lilly 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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